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Improvements are coming to Le Parc Park!
Good news — the City of Vaughan will be undertaking improvements to Le Parc Park (172 Connie Cres.)!

Park upgrades include:
e converting the existing southern tennis court into four dedicated pickleball courts with new court
lighting.
e adding a new shade structure and seating area adjacent to the new pickleball courts.
e planting new trees.

Work is anticipated to begin this month and be completed by the end of September 2024.

While the park will remain open throughout construction, some areas will be closed to ensure the work is
carried out safely (please refer to the park map below). Access to the soccer field, north tennis court and a
portion of the parking lot will remain open during construction. Fencing and signage will be in place to
guide visitors. Please proceed with caution when at the park.

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0.
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